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Date:   July 17, 2017

Subject:   0980-EX-ST-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Republic Wireless has amended its application (No. 0980-EX-ST-2017) to delete the request to operate
in the 5170-5250 MHz band.  Because the U-NII-1 band is no longer part of the STA, Republic Wireless
respectfully requests that the Commission continue processing the application.


